
May 31, 2022 

Honorable Mayor Devine  
and Members of the Common Council 
7525 W. Greenfield Avenue 
West Allis, WI 53214 

Mayor Devine and Common Council Members: 

I have received notification from Peter Daniels, City Engineer, of his desire to retire from City employment 
with the City of West Allis, effective July 15, 2022.  

Immediate plans for the oversight and operation of the Engineering Department include appointment of 
Principal Engineer, Rob Hutter, as Interim/Acting City Engineer.   

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Rebecca Grill  
City Administrator/City Clerk 
City of West Allis 

Rebecca Grill  
City Administrator/City Clerk 

rgrill@westalliswi.gov 


